
[DATE] 

Dear Resident, 

ConnectHome is a pioneering program in your community that helps children access the Internet at home to study, do 
homework, and communicate with their teachers. You were selected for a study of households that recently obtained 
Internet access in their home through this program. The purpose of the study is to collect information about how you 
and other members of your household use the Internet in your home and to understand whether it has been useful in 
any way. 

In about 2 weeks, an interviewer will call you and ask you to participate in a telephone survey. The survey will include 
questions about using the Internet for employment, education, and health purposes and will take about 15 to 20 
minutes to complete. To thank you for your time, you will receive a $15 gift card after completing the interview.

This survey is voluntary. You do not have to participate and you can decide not to answer any specific questions. Please 
also be aware that the information you provide will be kept private. Your answers will be grouped together with the 
answers of others who take the survey, and the results of the survey will be reported from the group, not from 
individuals. 

If you would like to find out more about this study or have questions, you may contact Brittany McGill, Study Director at 
Insight Policy Research at 703-596-5248. Thank you in advance for your help with this important study. 

Sincerely,

Zach Leverenz Chike Aguh
Chief Executive Officer Chief Programs Officer
EveryoneOn EveryoneOn

P.S. Help us make this new program more effective for families like yours. Please answer the call when the interviewer 
calls!
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OMB Control Number: XXXX-XXX

Expiration Date: XX/XX/2016

According to the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, an agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, 
a collection of information unless it displays a valid OMB control number. The valid OMB control number for this information collection 
is XXXX-XXXX. The time required to complete this information collection is 2–5 minutes per response, including the time for reviewing 
instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and completing and reviewing the collection 
of information.


